Freedom of Information Act 2000 – Animal Health
Your request for information has now been considered. The Council does not hold the information requested.
You asked:
1. Please list the name and email address for the following council staff positions, or their equivalent, relating to animal welfare: 
a. Senior Animal Welfare Officer

b. Animal Welfare Officer

c. Deputy Animal Welfare Officer

d. Public Health and Protection Officer (responsible for animal health)

e. Business Compliance Officer (Animal Health)

Answer:

Leicester City Council’s Trading Standards does not have any officers dedicated to animal health.  
The staff establishment consists of 8 FTE (full time equivalent) officers and we estimate that work on animal health/welfare matters amounts to 0.02 of an FTE post (variable depending on incidents).
This letter therefore acts as a refusal notice under Section 17.1 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 because, in accordance with Section 1.1 of the Act, information requested is not held by the Council.

If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 
Information Governance & Risk Team

Leicester City Council

Legal Services

4th Floor, City Hall 
115 Charles Street

Leicester LE1 1FZ
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 


